
 

Our ref:  ATD/NM/2015/144 
 
 
24 August 2016 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

YEAR 13 HIGHER EDUCATION INFORMATION EVENING 
THURSDAY 8 SEPTEMBER 2016 

 
To complement the Information and Guidance that Year 13 students are receiving via 
their Careers sessions, we would like to invite you to join us at 7.00pm on Thursday 8 
September 2016, in the Presentation Suite. 
  
A member of the School and College Liaison Team from De Montfort University, will 
join us to talk about entrance into university, with particular focus on the single entry 
system to Higher Education, the Universities and Colleges Admissions System 
(UCAS). They will also discuss life at University, the benefits of university education, 
and give an overview of student finance.  This meeting is open to the parents/carers 
of Year 13 students, and students are also very welcome to attend if they wish. 
 
For future reference, we hope to offer you the opportunity to attend a further talk, 
specifically on student finance, to coincide with the completion of Student Finance 
England applications, towards the end of Term 3 of Year 13.   
 
I would be grateful if you could please complete and return the pro-forma attached to 
Mrs N Murton, via Reception, as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Dr A T Delbridge 
Director of Learning Post-16 
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I/we will/will not be attending on Thursday 8 September 2016 at 7.00 pm. 
 
Name of Student:  _______________________________________ (block capitals) 
 
Signature of Parent/Carer:  ________________________Date:  _______________ 

Number in Party:      

 


